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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JUNE  11, 2020
NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR - DENNIS  GRUVER
Now that we are in the Green we will have our regular monthly meeting this month.  It will be outside or in the truck bay for our safety.  Also this month, WE WILL HAVE NO REFRESHMENTS.  Next month we will see how things are going towards getting back to normal.

Hurricane season is off and running with 3 named storms already.  We must make sure that our boat team and rescue equipment is ready as we never know which storm will visit us.  The gauge behind the Borough Hall is back in place and not attached to a tree this time.

Montgomery Borough will start holding regular meetings this Tuesday night at 06:30hr.

Upcoming events:  There will be an auction sale of Trader Okkie's Collection on Saturday, June 20, 2020,  starting at 1:00pm.  Greg will be in charge of the food stand with limited food items.  WE WILL NEED HELP FROM THOSE THAT CAN`T HELP OTHER TIMES.  Set up on Saturday morning at 11:00am.

From what I know at this time, Montgomery will have Fireworks on FRIDAY, JULY 3.  Our food stand will be in the same place as in the past.  We will have access to the pavilion and the park and rest rooms will be open.  For our protection, masks, gloves and hand cleaner will be available.  We will need help with food service and also with the light towers.  Equipment will be placed on Friday morning with food service set up starting at 2:00pm.  This is a great fund raiser for EMA but we will need all the help that we can get.  Montgomery Borough will have the final call on the Fireworks event.  We will have the answer after the meeting Tuesday night.

Try to make this meeting as it has been several months. 










Dennis

